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                                       JUVENILE JUSTICE COMMISSION  

GENERAL MEETING SUMMARY  

December 13, 2016 

 
Eleven	(11)	Commissioners	attended	the	December	13,	2016	general	meeting	of	the	San	
Francisco	Juvenile	Justice	Commission	(JJC).	
	

• On	the	date	of	the	Commission	meeting,	the	Log	Cabin	Ranch	population	was	11	
boys.	
	

• Special	Programs	for	youth,	Ms.	Tashini	introduced	Elizabeth	Rody,	Behavioral	
Health	Medical	Director.	
	

• Paula	Hernandez	introduced	Chief	of	Juvenile	Sifferman,	Chief	Nance’s	predecessor.	
Former	Chief	Sifferman	shared	his	happiness	and	how	proud	he	is	to	have	been	
apart	of	this	great	department.	He	thanked	the	Commission	for	the	work	they	do.	

	
• The	Merit	center	is	operating	on	Fridays,	Saturdays,	and	Sundays.	Director	Recinos	

to	send	the	Commission	rules	and	procedures	on	how	youth	getting	into	the	Merit	
Center.		

	
• Paula	Hernandez	shared	LCR	Blue	Water	Foundation	pictures	from	last	sailing	day.		

	
• LCR	Family	Day	“Expressions	of	Gratitude”	was	a	success.	Parents,	siblings,	and	

extended	family	members	attended.	
	


